
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PACIFIC AREA 

MAR VISTA COMMUNITY COUNCIL 

CRIME STATISTICS & INFORMATION 

FEBRUARY 2024  

FEBRUARY CRIMES AT A GLANCE 

 

For the month of February, Burglaries have decreased compared to last month. Although stolen vehicles 

decreased significantly, Burglary Theft From Motor Vehicle  (BTFV) has been increasing in recent months. 

The total amount of crimes in the last 6 months have been decreasing when looking at 6 month period of last year 

( 17 % decrease). 

Smashing vehicle windows is the current trend. One can prevent this by keeping valuables out of sight. 

No significant pattern in burglaries for the month of February. 
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